
 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Notices 

May 6th   -  Contemplative Eucharist in the Chapel 10:00am 

May 7th   -  Choir Practice in the Choir Room 7:30pm 
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Thanks to everyone who attended the       

BiG Band Fundraiser 

Over $1000 was raised for the                      

Turning Point Women’s Recovery Centre 

 

 

        

 

 

      

 

PWRDF Providing Relief after Nepal Earthquake 

Primate's World Relief & Development Fund has announced an initial grant of $20,000 in relief funds for 

Nepal after a 7.9 magnitude earthquake devastated the region between Kathmandu and Pokhara on 

Saturday. To date, over 4000 people are known to have died in the quake and 6500 have been injured. 

PWRDF is responding through the "Action By Churches Together" Alliance.  ACT members, with offices in 

Kathmandu, began providing immediate relief– food, water, shelter and medical supplies– within hours of the 

quake, and are currently determining what the greatest needs are as they coordinate their response.    

PWRDF will continue to be in contact with ACT to determine the need for support, and will react accordingly. 

● ● ● ● ● ● ● ● ● ● ● ● ● 

     All donations to PWRDF between April 25 and May 25, 2015 for the Nepal earthquake     

     relief efforts will be matched, dollar for dollar, by the Government of Canada 

● ● ● ● ● ● ● ● ● ● ● ● ● 
 

3 Easy ways you can support PWRDF relief efforts in Nepal 

Give Online: http://pwrdf.org/give/   Designate your donation for “Nepal Earthquake”                                                                           

By Phone: For credit card donations contact Jennifer Brown 

416-924-9192 ext. 355;      1-866-308-7973 

Please do not send your credit card number by email or fax. 
 

By Mail: Make cheques payable to “PWRDF”, mark them for “Nepal Earthquake”                                                                                                           

addressed to: 

The Primate’s World Relief and Development Fund 

The Anglican Church of Canada 

80 Hayden Street 

Toronto, Ontario  M4Y 3G2  
 

 

Bishop Melissa will be visiting          

St. Catherine’s on Sunday, June 28 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The Lutheran and Anglican churches in North Vancouver will enjoy our 

annual joint service at St Catherine's on Trinity Sunday, May 31 at 10:30 am 

 

        

 

 

      

 

Our next regional Family Night will be at St. Agnes on Friday, May 29 from 

5:30 - 7:30 pm. Supper is included!  

The evening will feature a special interactive presentation on the Godly 

Play program we are planning on introducing this fall.  

Come and find out more about this great program. Kids, parents and 

grandparents are all welcome! Please RSVP at 604 987 0432 

Youth Group Movie Night Friday May 8th  

St. Clements (right after Games night)  

Come eat popcorn and we’ll watch a movie with discussion to follow. 

  

Contact Liz for more details  ● elizruderceliz@gmail.com ● 604 754 6743 


